
Ellington Primary School      29th November 2019 

Music performance for the Ladies Club Christmas Dinner 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We have a yearly tradition of taking some of the Key Stage 2 children to perform at the 

annual Ladies Club Christmas Dinner at the Ellington Institute. This year, the event takes 

place on the evening of Thursday 12th December.  We have been practising some songs to 

perform, and the year 5/6 brass mini band have been learning some Christmas music as 

well.  

 

The performance will take place between approximately 5.45 and 6.15pm, so we will be 

meeting at the Institute at 5.30pm.  Children attending can wear a school sweatshirt or 

cardigan with Christmas accessories or a Christmas jumper if they want to!  

 

The children must be accompanied by a responsible adult, who can watch them perform 

from the rear of the hall.   

 

I appreciate that Christmas is a very busy time of year, and you may have other 

commitments, but we would love as many children to be there as possible. This is a lovely 

community event and as well as performing, the children will hand out handmade gifts to 

the dinner guests as part of the evening.  

 

If your child is able to come along, I would be very grateful if you could return the reply slip 

below by next Friday 6th December. 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs R Richardson 

Music coordinator 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

My child …………………………………………………………. would like to attend the performance on 

12th December 2019 at the Ellington Institute.  

 

I will arrange for my child to be accompanied to this event by a responsible adult.  

 

Signed ………………………………………………..  Name……………………………………………………. 

 

Date ………………………………………. 


